DCS

FEB 0.9 1994

Docket No. 50-423

Mr. John F. Opeka Executive Vice President - Nuclear Northeast Nuclear Energy Company P. O. Box 270 Hartford, Connecticut 06141-0270

Dear Mr. Opeka:

SUBJECT: Inspection 50-423/93-24

This letter refers to your January 14, 1994 correspondence, in response to our December 15, 1993 letter.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented in your letter. These actions will be examined during a future inspection of your licensed program.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Lawrence T. Doerflein, Chief Projects Branch No. 4 Division of Reactor Projects

180036

OFFICIAL RECORD COPY

Je01 1

cc:

S. E. Scace, Vice President, Nuclear Operations Services

D. B. Miller, Senior Vice President, Millstone Station

J. P. Stetz, Vice President, Haddam Neck Plant

F. R. Dacimo, Nuclear Unit Director

R. M. Kacich, Director, Nuclear Planning, Licensing and Budgeting

J. Solymossy, Director, Nuclear Quality and Assessment Services

Gerald Garfield, Esquire

Nicholas Reynolds, Esquire

K. Abraham, PAO (2)

Public Document Room (PDR)

Local Public Document Room (LPDR)

Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)

NRC Senior Resident Inspector

State of Connecticut SLO

Mr. John F. Opeka

3

bcc:

Region I Docket Room (with concurrences)

bcc: (VIA E-MAIL):

V. McCree, OEDO

V. Rooney, PM, NRR

J. Stolz, NRR/PD I-4

M. Shannon, NRR/ILPB

RI:DRP Swetland 2/9/94 RI:DRP Rogge

2/9/194

RI:DRP

Doerflein

2/9/94

OFFICIAL RECORD COPY G:\RL9324